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MAY 12, 2022 

Shooting at an Inhabited Dwelling Investigation 

On May 5, 2022, at approximately 11:48 p.m. officers responded to a single 
anonymous report of possible shots fired in the 300 block of Dela Vina, but on 
arrival could not determine if shots had been fired. On May 6, 2022, at 
approximately 7:59 a.m. Monterey Police Officers responded to the 300 block of 
Dela Vina related to evidence of someone shooting at a dwelling.     

Based on information developed on May 6, 2022, officers determined that shots 
had been fired by an unknown suspect at an inhabited dwelling in the 300 block 
of Dela Vina.  Nobody was injured as a result of the shooting.   

The Monterey Police Department is asking residents in the area of Dela Vina / 
Montecito with video surveillance footage from May 5, 2022, between 8:00 p.m. 
and 1:00 a.m. to contact Detective Lidio Soriano at (831) 646-3812 or 
soriano@monterey.org.   

Additionally, anyone with information regarding the shooting is asked to contact 
Detective Soriano, or if they wish to remain anonymous, they can contact the 
anonymous tip line at 831-646-3840. 

****** 

CONTACT: Jake Pinkas, Lieutenant 
PHONE: 831-646-3816 
EMAIL: pinkas@monterey.org 


